From: Vainisi, Michael A. [mailto:Michael.A.Vainisi@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 10:46 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Return from Indy

Good morning Mr. Berlin, 

This email is to notify you I returned Friday from Indianapolis, IN. All expenses paid for by ATF. Sorry for the delay. 

Thanks, 

Michael Vainisi
ATF Task Force Officer – Chicago Police
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives
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